
I strongly support SB 574. Its passage would increase motorcycle riders' options for staying safe on the roads by allowing them to 
remove themselves from the possibility of being rear-ended. It would also play a small role in alleviating congestion by removing 
some vehicles from the lines of traffic. Please vote yes to support the safety of our community's motorcycle riders.


